

## FORESTRY COMMISSION EAST (SCOTLAND) CONSERVANCY 6 Queen's Gate, ABERDEEN, AB9 2NQ

Telephone: 33361

Please address any reply to THE CONSERVATOR and quote: V5 Your reference:

DBP/AA

4 May 1981

Mr James MacKay Senior Bailie The Dell Blairdaff Inverurie Aberdeenshire AB5 9LT

Dear James

Thank you for your letter of 26 April 1981.

Conservator has asked me to tell you that we are quite agreeable to your taking your party by bus to Heather Brig on Saturday 23 May when you will have the combined party from the Saltire and Alumnus Societies with you. This would be rather more suitable than the first suggestion.

I hope you will be taking care with the brushsaw as a footless Bailie would find it difficult to be Warden of the High Tops!

We are pleased to hear that on the completion of your work on Essons - Heather Brig path and thank you for your efforts here.

Yours sincerely

D B Paterson for Conservator